
Good evening,  
 
We are writing to object to the application of the proposed Waste Incinerator at 
the Veolia Woodlawn waste disposal centre.  
 
We are residents of Mount Fairy, NSW (address: 115 Steepers Lane, Mount Fairy, 
NSW) that sits within 15 kilometres of the Woodlawn facility, and we own an 
additional block (address: 171 Willandra Lane, Tarago NSW) that sits within 10 
kilometres of it.  
 
We moved to the Mount Fairy area almost ten years ago and are passionate about 
regenerative agriculture, and are constantly researching and implementing ways 
to enhance the landscape we are the current custodians of. 
 
We are doing this by; 

• implementing strategic grazing management practices 
• maintaining ground cover 
• fencing to exclude stock from riparian areas.  
• sequestering carbon 
• planting native trees and shrubs 
• increasing biodiversity 
• reducing chemical inputs, and;  
• working to restore the landscape’s natural function.  

 
We are concerned that the proposed waste incinerator would negatively impact 
the local environment, and un-do so much of the good work we have done to 
restore environmental outcomes. As well as improve the Sydney Water 
catchment that we are a part of.  
 
Furthermore, we are extremely concerned about the long-lasting impact that the 
toxins from the incinerator will have on our health and the health of our children.  
 
Please help us in stop this outdated and hazardous form of waste disposal from 
being approved. For our sake. For the sake of our children. And the sake of the 
environment.  
 

Sincerely, 

 

Felicity and Ben Lynch 

115 Steepers Lane, Mount Fairy, NSW 

 

0404 536 716 



0438 730 005 

 

We acknowledge and accept the Department's disclaimer and declaration.  

 

 


